
Strawberry Hill Music Concerts 2019 
 

 
¨ 1st & 2nd Grade:  Tuesday, February 26th at 6:00 pm 

¨ 3rd & 4th Grade:   Thursday, March 14th at 6:00 pm 

¨ Kindergarten:  Tuesday, April 16t at 6:00 pm 

¨ Begindergarten: During the school day in May (Date to be determined) 

 

All concerts, with the exception of Begindergarten, will be held in the Ellen Kennedy 
Performing Arts Center located at Anamosa High School.  Begindergarten’s concert will be 
in the music room at Strawberry Hill.  A note with more details about where to drop off 
and pick up your student will be sent home closer to each concert date. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact:           
Mrs. Ally Engelken 
K-4 Music Teacher 
aengelken@anamsoa.k12.ia.us 
319-462-3549 ext. 13401 
                                              
  


